
Item Title: State of the North Carolina Symphony  
 
 
Specific Action Requested: 
That the Board of Commissioners accepts the “State of the North Carolina 
Symphony” Annual Report. 
 
 
Item Summary: 
 
The North Carolina Symphony will provide an annual “State of the North Carolina 
Symphony” update.  Mr. Rob Schiller, NC Symphony Chief Financial Officer and Vice 
President of Administration, along with Mr. Stan Williams, NC Symphony Senior 
Director of Public Affairs, will provide the annual report for the Board of Commissioners. 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
None  


